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Covid -19 Contingency Clause
 
Dear Clients, 

Please be aware that if your therapist/ counsellor tests positive for coronavirus, the NHS track and trace service will ask for information regarding people they have been in contact with. The NHS will then contact these individuals to provide support and testing. The government recommends that businesses keep a temporary record of clients and visitors that they have had in the last 21 days. 
Currently we are ethically bound within limits of confidentiality relating to the balance of public interest. Public interest is the general welfare and rights of the public that must be recognised, protected and advanced. Disclosures in the public interest, based on the common law, are made where this is essential to prevent a serious and imminent threat to public health, national security, the life of the individual or a third party, or to prevent or detect serious crime.
However, under this clause, your therapist may need to share your name and contact details with the NHS if they or another client contract the virus therefore please be aware that confidentiality will be broken if necessary for reasons of public interest in the area of public health.
We ask that you sign this form to acknowledge this potential break in confidentiality and are happy to continue to attend sessions. 
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